
  
7/15/2021 
 
Ordinance 816 
 
The Plan Commission has been working amending the downtown overlay district 
standards in regards to signage.  They approved the attached sign standards to help 
with buildings that are set off of the right of way.  They are asking that you approve and 
waive the traditional readings to allow businesses to place appropriate sized signage.   
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